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Benjamin Buckley

From: Marianne Riley <mariannelriley@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 11:33 AM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: gsb2120@gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns

To the Historic District Committee of Detroit: 
 
Good Morning,  
 
I am a resident of Detroit's Indian Village neighborhood, and I am writing in support of the home project at 
2108 Burns Ave. I've lived in the Village for a short time, since Fall 2021, but it truly feels like home to me. I 
take at least two walks around the neighborhood with my son every day and pass by Gary's house at least 
once. It's a house that the eyes can't miss.  
 
I believe Gary will do a beautiful job with the additions. The proposed design is functional, preserves the 
historic aesthetic, will match well with the existing home and will add value to our community (and my 
walks!).  
 
I hope you will approve the design. I'm happy to discuss further or answer any questions.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Marianne Riley 
2224 Burns Ave 
 


